From:

Subject:

City of Long Beach Memorandum

Working Together to Serve
R-23

June 15, 2004
Honorable Mayor and City Counciimembers

Dan Baker, 2" District Councilmem
Val Lerch, 9" District Councilmemb

Report addressing issues raised by the Public Safety Advisory Commission
report regarding the City’s policy on Medical Marijuana

Background:

The Public Safety Advisory Commission recently sent a letter to the City
Manager regarding the City’s policies regarding medical marijuana.

We would like to request a report from the City Manager addressing the issues
raised by the PSAC report.

Suggested Action:

Request the City Manager to address issues raised by the Public Safety Advisory
Commission regarding the City’s policy on Medical Marijuana.



